
WESTMINSTER CITY COUNCIL 
 
STATEMENT OF DECISION 
 
SUBJECT:   COMMEMORATIVE GREEN PLAQUE FOR SIR ALAN DAWTRY IN 

PIMLICO 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Cabinet Member for Sports, Culture and Community, 
has made the following executive decision on the above mentioned subject for the 
reasons set out below. 
 
Summary of Decision 
 
Proposed Westminster Green Plaque to commemorate Sir Alan Dawtry, former Chief 
Executive of Westminster City Council at Pimlico station underpass to recognise his 
role in bringing a station to Pimlico 
 
Reasons for Decision 
 
Sir Alan Dawtry CBE TD was a local government official of the highest order. With his 
vast experience, Sir Alan played a major role in reforming London’s local government 
into the 32 London Boroughs and City of London, we have today. He was appointed 
CBE in 1968 and received a knighthood in 1974 for his service to local government. 
 
Stuart Love, Chief Executive, 
Westminster City Hall, 
64 Victoria Street 
LONDON  SW1E 6QP 
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